Waveney Valley Partnership







Academy Head, Waveney Valley Partnership-Simon Lea

Email: head@wvpschools.org

Website: http://www.waveneyvalleypartnership.org

4th January 2024

Dear Parent/Carers,

Happy New Year to you all!

I hope that your festive break was good and that you are all well as we head into 2024.

The whole staff had a very productive Professional Development Day on Wednesday. All our work focused on improving the outcomes for your children and I was really impressed with the commitment and dedication shown by them all. I also know that they have exciting plans to ensure that the learning opportunities are going to be fun and engaging.

At this point I would like to welcome Mrs Rachael Andrews to our staffing team. She will be a Part time Teaching Assistant across the school, and we are looking forward to working alongside her in the future.

During this term I will be hosting 'Learn more with Mr Lea' sessions. These will have a specific curriculum focus and will be in a workshop style where parents can develop their knowledge and skills in helping to support their children. These will be presented in a fun and interactive way. I hope to see many of you there!

We will also continue to hold our fortnightly Whole School Celebration assemblies this term - again we hope you can join us.

Finally, I would like to extend my best wishes to you all for the forthcoming year and I look forward to working together to benefit all the wonderful children in our school. Thank you for all your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Simon Lea

Academy Head Teacher

Small Schools - Huge Ambitions

Tel: 01379 668283 Tel: 01379 852520